
 
 
 
 

2025 Member Lunch Season Passes On Sale Now! 
The Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce’s 2025 membership meeting lunch schedule is set and season 
passes are on sale TODAY. Season passes will ONLY be available for purchase until noon on January 8, 
2025. Season passes are an exclusive benefit available only to RACC members.    
 The chamber kicks off its 2025 membership lunches on Monday, January 13, 2025.  Purchase a 
season pass and always have a seat reserved for the lunches listed below.  Individual season passes for 
2025 are at the discounted rate of $190 and may be purchased ONLINE HERE.  RACC member season 
passes for 2025 will only be on sale until January 8.  Once the January 8 noon deadline has passed, 
members will need to purchase individual tickets for each of the lunches in advance of the events. 
 

 Mark Your Calendar / 2025 Membership Meeting Lunches 
 January 13, 2025 
 March 10, 2025 
 April 14, 2025 
 May 19, 2025 
 September 15, 2025 
 October 20, 2025 
 November 17, 2025 
 

 Don't want to pay online with a credit card?  Mail a check to the Roseburg Chamber, P.O. Box 1026, 
Roseburg OR 97470, referencing 2025 season pass(es), postmarked no later than December 30, 2024 to 
ensure we receive it by January 8.  Season passes are only available to Roseburg Area Chamber of 
Commerce members in good standing, as a member-only benefit, and are not transferable.  
 
 

Grow B2B Customers in 2025 
Interested in growing business-to-business customers, clients and relationships?  Sign up to offer a 
member-to-member discount in 2025 with the chamber’s “Shop Chamber & Save” program.  More details 
on page 4 in our November/December issue of Business Perspectives newsletter online and the 2025 Shop 
Chamber & Save Agreement.  Deadline to submit discount offering for 2025 is this Friday, December 20.  

 
 

Reserve Your Company’s Bold Listing in the 2025 InUmpqua 
While the advertising deadline has passed for the chamber’s 2025 InUmpqua (a digital and print business 
directory, community profile and visitor magazine), there’s still time to reserve a bold & highlighted listing 
in the 2025 publication.  The $95 bold/highlighted listing fee will be invoiced.  To reserve your 
company/organization’s enhanced listing Email Here by Friday, January 31, 2025. See our 2024 InUmpqua 
digital edition online. 
 
 

Please remember to Shop Local ALL SEASON Long! 
 

Debbie 
Debra L. Fromdahl, IOM 

President & CEO 

Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce 
Douglas County Chamber of Commerce 

 
 
This email, and any attachments, is a Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce member communication.  It contains information that is intended for the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws and may also be confidential and proprietary in nature.  If you have received this in 
error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the named addressee, disclosing, retaining, distributing, copying, using or taking any 
action in reliance on the contents of this information is prohibited.   Thank you for your cooperation.    
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